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FELLER INSTITUTE.

EDITOR: Miss M. R. MOSELEY.

THE winter term of school at Feller Institute, ended on March
3oth, when the closing exercises were held, in the school chapel. The
interest centred in the readi,,g of the marks. The resuits of the ex-
amninations were as a whole very gratifying, and gave proof of much
good solid work having been done, many of the pupils having obtained
high marks in nearly ail of their subjects.

The names of those who had shown a marked degree of profi-
ciency in every subject in which they had been examined, composed
our Ilonor Roll, and we-re as follows :-Albert Baker, Philias Roy,
Katherine Brisbin, Alice Vessot, joseph Cousins, Alfred Des Isiets,
Rachel Robert, Orville Lemoine, Laurence Hislop, Thomas Ringrose,
Alice Massé.

Two special prizes for which the pupils of the Hygiene class had
been invited to compete, were awarded to Misses Evelyn Roy and
Wilhelmina Schayltz.

Few of the Institute teachers like to give an easy examination
paper; the questions are usually intended for the brighter nxinds. Iu
our six months' session, we try to cover as much ground as is covered
from September to june in the Public Schools. Several of the stu-
dents who are now, by bard work and close application, mastering
Latin, Greek, Algebra, Geometry and advanced English and French,
came here a few years ago as beginners.

ON the 3rd April our spring termn began, with numbers much
reduced, about haîf of the boys and quite a number of the girls being
unable to devote more than six mionths out of the twelve to, school
work.

ON March i8th our pastor had the joy of leading twenty younig
people into the baptismal water. These ail gave evidence of a change
of heart. XVe trust that the public profession off their faith in Christ
may be the beginning of a long and useftil life spent in .His service, for
each one of them.

DURING the school year, the girls' IlChristian Endeavor Society"
has regularly held its weekly prayer meetings. The leaders have been
chosen from among the active members and the meetings have been a
source of benefit and help to, many of the girls. Feeling the urgent
need of interesting young people in the cause of missions, we have
occasionally substituted a missionary topic in place of the topic
assigned, besides taking advantage of the quarterly meetings devoted
to that subject. Thus, under the leadership of the different lady teach-
ers, we have learned something about missions in general, the world's
need and the work being done ; about the people of India and the
progress of Christianity there ; about missions to cold countries ; about

[April334


